**PRACTICE CHANGE - Updated**
VRE
March 22, 2020 1415

The first priority for SIH is to ensure all patients are provided safe care
while maintaining a safe environment for all staff and visitors.

Evidence-based practice supports no isolation is required. Several
organizations across the nation support this practice.

As an organization, we will be suspending our practice of isolating known or
suspected VRE patients.

Use Standard Precautions
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